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Dear Parents and Carers,

Potential Y6 Robinwood Visit – Summer Term 2021
We are very aware that children in Year 6 missed out on the opportunity to visit Carlton Lodge in June 2020 and we know how important it is to have a chance to go on a residential visit during their time at primary school.  With this is mind, we have been exploring alternative options and we are now in a position to share some further details with you.

We have sourced an opportunity for children to potentially visit Dobroyd Castle, Todmorden, departing on Friday 28th May and returning on Sunday 30th May 2021.  This centre is run by Robinwood, which is a centre designed specifically for Key Stage 2 children, with qualified instructors leading all activities and supervision by their staff throughout the night. During the 3 days, the children would take part in 15 activities which include a combination of indoor, outdoor and water sports such as trapeze, zip wire, archery and canoeing.  They will stay in dormitories only with other children from our school and will have no contact with children from other schools during their stay.  Further details are available on their website at www.robinwood.co.uk The price would be approximately £250 including travel.  

I have already been in contact with the NYCC Educational Visits Adviser to discuss the potential of us taking the children on a residential visit and will continue to do so. The current DfE position, as mentioned in last week’s newsletter, is that “We continue to advise against domestic (UK) overnight and overseas educational visits. This advice remains under review.  In the autumn term, schools can resume non-overnight domestic educational visits… Schools should also make use of outdoor spaces in the local area to support the delivery of the curriculum.” Further information can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening-schools#educational-visits
We understand it may be a difficult decision for you to make at this time given the current restrictions surrounding Covid-19 but we wanted to at least begin to plan for the opportunity to take the children on a visit, rather than run out of time and then miss our chance.  We also know that there is a significant cost implication involved and wanted to give you as much time as possible to be able to forward plan. 

We would really appreciate it if you would be able to give us some indication as to whether you would: a) definitely want your child to attend, as long as it is safe for them to do so, in line with government and LA guidance 

b) definitely not want your child to attend
c) require some more information before making a decision 

We have set up a Microsoft Forms survey to collate your responses and would be very grateful if you could do this by the end of next week. Please access this via this link: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5qFB7HDvVkuhiM4hpIpiA5gxWWPemZhFlFlldnFKmA1UMkJENVY1NTFHSEwwUEROMVJaVFA5RDRXTS4u 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Judi Jackson

Headteacher
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